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Dear Parent, 

This is to make an important announcement that Dr. Parag Gandhi, the Vice Principal of Al Ain 

Juniors British System Secondary, will no longer be working in the school with effect from today. 

The decision is taken by Management due to some serious irregularities observed in his actions 

which were brought to our notice and were found to be of unethical nature, amounting to a serious 

violation. 

The management would like to assure our esteemed stakeholders that this extreme decision is taken 

in the best interest of the school and its students. Please note that ADEK authorities, our school 

sponsor and our school heads and teachers have fully supported us in taking this decision. 

Please note that the school is not responsible for any of his past or future actions which he has or 

may take at his personal level in the future. 

Rest assured that appropriate arrangements are in place to oversee the affairs and smooth running 

of AJB Secondary school until alternate arrangements are made. 

We highly appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this regard. 

 

Tanveer Arshad 

Managing Director 

Al Ain Juniors School 


